AH Committee

From: Ricky Murray <pacific_island_ac@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 7:38 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Olowalu 201 h project

Aloha, I strongly oppose this project as it does not fit into the community. No water , bad traffic, fire risk area, high
winds with fire has happened and spread fast. Pristine reef directly adjacent from project will be damaged even further
by this west maui construction company that has proven to do subpar shoddy work since it started doing business. This
not affordable and is only beneficial for the developer.

Look how they manage the projects they do ... they do damage and continue like they have no rules to follow .. check
the pic attached of one of there olowalu projects ..same company different names ...

| say no.

Mahalo
Ricky Murray






OLOWALL ELUA ASSOCIATES LLC

11493 HONOAPILANI HWY

2889 Acres Value 5488,500

Last Sale Date 11/13/2019

View: Report | Pictometry Imagery | Google Maps opens

ina new tab

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




